
 

 
 

 
21st October, 2021 
 
To, 

Listing Department,     Listing Department, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.,  BSE Ltd., 
“Exchange Plaza”,      Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),    Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 051     Mumbai-400 001 
 
Scrip Symbol: TCI     Scrip Code: 532349 
 
Sub: Increase in volume 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
This is with reference to communication received from the National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. vide its letter 
dated October 20, 2021 bearing reference number NSE/CM/Surveillance/11261 and from BSE Ltd vide its email 
dated October 21, 2021 bearing reference number L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/ 2021-2022/349 seeking clarification 
from the Company in connection with significant increase in Volume of TCI Scrip. 
 
In this regard it is hereby submitted that the Company is not aware of any reportable material 
information/event, other than those already in public domain, which, in our understanding, may have a bearing 
on the price behavior in the scrip price of our Company. 
 
Further, we would like to inform that the Company will continue to inform the stock exchanges about any price 
sensitive information as required under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations 2015. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. We hope that the aforesaid clarifies the issue to your satisfaction. Please feel 
free to write to us for any other information that you may require. 
 
Hope you shall find the same in order. 
 

 


